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LOOKING FORWARD TO STATE
CONFERENCE

Your state officer team is super excited to have
everyone home at Cedar Lakes this year! We
have many events and activities planned for
conference for our first in-person conference

since COVID. We want to wish you good luck in

all of your competitions, and we hope that you
can take advantage of every opportunity

West Virginia TSA would like
to remind you of our COVID
safety guidlines.

> Wash your hands

> Practice coughing/sneezing
eftiquite
=Sanitize your area before

and after use
= Avoid communal cptions

such as water fountains

headed your way in the upcoming weeks!

STATE OFFICER

SPOTLIGHT
Hello West Virginia TSA,
T b:,u.nd psych'd for

the upcoming conference
at the end of this month.
The State Officer Team
have been preparing
relentlessly for it. | am so
excited to be coming back
home to Cedar Lakes for
the 2022 State
Conference. Getting to see
you all again in person is
a dream come true.

Best of Luck to E'-.rer";'
Single Member,

State President: Pepper
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~ ANNOUNCEMENTS

Early Registration closes March 4
Changes and late registration are
due March 14th

Testing begins March 7

All project paperwork is due March
14

Middle School Conference will be
held March 23-24

High School Conference will be held
March 24-26
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